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-----Original Message-----
From: Dohn Utz [mailto:dohndutz@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2007 04:17 AM
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com
Subject: Campo Residents

Dear Ms. Blanchard and Ms. Kastoll, 
   
  I am writing to stress an opposition to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink alternative route D. My partner 
and I worked for many years towards buying our first house, and we chose to live here in the village of 
Lake Morena. 
  Our house is very small, and we commute almost an hour each way to get to work each day. Yet we 
live in what we believe is one of the most beautiful places in southern California. These lands are rich in 
history and wildlife. We feel privileged to live here.
  The proposal of scarring our neighborhoods with power lines is almost sickening. Many of the families 
that live here could not afford to move even if they wanted to. The proposed power lines would destroy 
our already depressed property values. I fear that the commissions debating the issue will prey on these 
neighborhoods because of our lack of money to fight.
  I urge you to consider the residents of San Diego's back country. We are vehemently opposed to the 
Sunrise Powerlinks' dissection of our neighborhoods. Please reject alternative route D.
  Thank you for your time and attention.
  Sincerely,
  Dohn Utz
  2441 Gladiola Drive
  Campo, Ca. 91906
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